
 

BARWELL BULLETIN 
   

Friday 29th november - this week’s news in brief 

 

 

 As part of the Reading Champions Event that some lucky children have 
been taking part in, a trip was organised for them to visit the Tigers 
Ground in Leicester last Friday. They also got to meet the author Tom 
Palmer. 
 

 Just in case you don’t already know children and adults… Father Christmas will 
be visiting Barwell on Tuesday 17th from 5pm onwards.  So keep your listening 
ears open ready for the sound of his sleigh…  

 
 It’ll be WEEK 1 on the hot meal menu for next week.  Also a reminder for you all 

to return the Christmas Dinner letter back to the office, even if your child is not 

having a dinner, we still need to know.  Thank you. 

 

 Thank you to everyone who has sent in their tweets again for last week’s Wellness 

Challenge.  Looks like we all had a lot of fun ‘entertaining’ people this week. 

 

 The year 3 teachers have been very impressed with the hard work and effort their year group 

put into the Learning Journey Quiz this week.  Keep up the good work!   

 

 Winter Book Fair: 

Our next book fair will be in school in December. Not only is this the perfect opportunity to 

buy some beautiful presents in the run up to Christmas but it also means we can buy extra 

books for our school library. For every item purchased we can buy a book at an equivalent 

price for the children in school to enjoy. More information will be released soon! Mrs B 😁 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

  



With our weather on the change now can we please ensure your child has 

suitable warm coats in school, along side suitable footwear for the daily mile. 

Metcalf - are an independent company who use our premises to provide their wide 

variety of sporting actives for the enrichment of our children.  Due to this, we are 

sorry, but we are unable to deal with any admin queries.  Please direct any queries 

regarding these clubs to Ashley Metcalf on 07792659978 / 

ashley@metcalfmultisports.co.uk  As a school we cannot take any responsibility for 

cash that is brought into school for these clubs. There is a locked post box in 

reception specifically for Metcalf payments and we encourage parents and carers to 

ensure money is put into this box. Thank you 

 

Reminder – if your child is going to be late into school for whatever reason, doctors, 

medical, can you please call school to notify us if your child requires a hot meal 

booking.  We have to book meals with the kitchen by 9.15am.  Thank you. 

 

Coming up soon  

     

Every Tuesday ~ Year 4G swimming.  Ensure your child has full swimming kit in school.  

Now the weather is cooler, children should also bring a coat with them. 

 

Wednesday 4th December ~ Destination Display Afternoon. 3.30pm 

Wednesday 4th December ~ Flu Vacines 

 

Tuesday 10th December ~ Year 5 Trip to Nuneaton Mosque. 

 

Thursday 12th December ~ Year 3 Trip to Sikh Gurdwara. 

 

Book Fair in December ~ date to follow shortly. 

 

Saturday 14th December, 10am till 12.30 – Earl Shilton Library are having a Winter 

Wonderland Event.  £1 per child, with lots of different Christmas activities.  

 

Wednesday 18th December ~ School Christmas Dinner.  Letter on our website and copy 

coming home with children today. 

 

Wednesday 18th December ~ Nativity in Church.  6.30pm. 

Thursday 19th December ~ Nativity in Church.  10am and 2pm. 

        

  

  

  
Visit our school website on  

    
https://twitter.com/barwellacademy    
  

  
http://www.barwellceacademy.co.uk/  

 We want happy, confident, successful children.  
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